
 

Town of Swanton Ballot 
Processing 

Two Town of Swanton Board of Civil Authority 
as required will be pre-processing ballots for the 

November General Election. 

This processing session is open to the public in 
person. Ballot processing will take place at the 

Town Office, 1 Academy Street, Swanton 
Vermont on  

Thursday October 31, 2024, at 8 am.  

Please contact Cathy Fournier, Town Clerk, with any 
questions. 

802-868-4421 or TownClerk@SwantonVermont.Org 

Posted Thursday, September 17, 2024 

 


